ALSOP HIGH SCHOOL

20% July 2023
Dear Parents/Carers and Students

I’'m inform you of the arrangements for GCSE results day on Thursday 24t August 2023.
Your child’s GCSE results will be available to collect from the Activity studio in the Jamieson building
between 10:00 and 12.00 am.

Please use the attendance entrance at the rear of the school (next to Student Services) to enter the
site.

Your child will be asked to complete a destination form on entry to the building.
This is important in order for us to map typicality for our students and the courses and colleges
they plan to undertake.

Further support will be available from Careers Connect on the day for any student that requires
further guidance if still unsure of next steps.

Absent students

If your child is unable to collect their results in person and would like them to be collected by
another person, they must notify us in advance via email from their school email account.
Notifications should be sent to c.jones@alsophigh.org.uk

Results cannot be emailed or given to a parent or other nominated person without the written
permission of the student themselves. Results cannot be given out by telephone under any
circumstances.

If students decide to have their results collected by a parent, relative, or friend, that person must
bring photographic identification with them on the day.

Sixth Form

Students who have enrolled for Sixth Form will receive a separate letter with guidance and
instructions for confirming your Sixth Form place. Any student who wishes to discuss their Sixth
Form place can speak to a member of the Sixth Form Team on results day.

On behalf of all of our staff at Alsop, we would also like to wish your child the very best of luck for
results day and say how much we have enjoyed working with our year 11 students and parents.
We wish you every happiness and success in the future and hope to see many of our students
continuing their studies with us in our Sixth Form in September.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs C. Avison
Assistant Headteacher
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